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B’NAI B’RITH EDUCATORS UNIT 

Charter No. 5290 
 
Dear Fellow B’nai B’rith Educators, 
Apologies for this overdue letter welcoming everyone back to another year of 
B’nai B’rith Educators Unit. 
Mazel Tov to our new Executive Board:  

• President- Suzanne Newman 
• Vice President of Fundraising- Joan Beck 
• Vice President of Membership- Paul Richman 
• Vice President- Renee Flehinger 
• Recording Secretary Sharon Bornstien 
• Corresponding Secretary- Larry Sperling 
• Treasurer- Alice Heller 
• Counselor- Judith Gerben Lundy 

 
Thank you to the exiting Executive Board for all their hard work and 
commitment these past two years! 
This year our unit will strive to retain and recruit new members as well as 
plan events via Zoom. 
It would be greatly appreciated if you would take a few minutes to complete 
the survey to help us gain information about future events.  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NYTB7Z6 
Please be reminded that our Monthly Newsletter will continue. Please submit 
all articles or notifications to suzienewman@yahoo.com by the 22nd of each 
month. That will ensure they are in the next month’s newsletter. 
In the meantime say safe and healthy.  Happy holiday season and all the 
best to your families and loved ones. 
 
Sincerely, 
Suzanne Newman 

 

 

 

 

 

 


